Deadline for FY04 Travel Vouchers
Per “Fiscal Year 2004 (FY04) Closing Reminders” memo, dated July 14, 2004, 
all FY04 Travel Vouchers must be received in the Travel Office by Thursday, September 16th.  

All expenses should be recorded in the fiscal year in which the travel took place.  Therefore, vouchers with trips dated through August 31, 2004 and all local mileage vouchers dated through August 31, 2004 should be submitted as early as possible, however, no later than the September 16th deadline.  

Travelers and preparers receive an email from the travel system every Thursday morning for all open encumbrances.  Please check these messages and submit the vouchers or cancel the application if the trip was not taken.  

When submitting a travel application for FY05, the travel system assigns a FY05 number.  All applications, even those with a BTA/Advance for FY05 are processed as an encumbrance in FY05 budgets and not charged to the account until the voucher is paid after the trip takes place.

